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The WW1 service held at St Mary’s was 
very moving and the sun shone brightly 
on us through the laying of wreaths 
during Remembrance of those who had 
fallen.  We feel truly lucky to have such 
sunny days at this time of the year and 
hope you are all enjoying the sunshine 
that keeps brightening up the day 
despite the very cold winds. 
Events - Save the date!  Friday 7 
December at 6pm will see the lighting 

of the Christmas tree on Denham 
Village Green and a gathering of the 
Church Choir and school children and 
Brownies singing Carols around the 
tree.  The Church will be providing 
some song sheets in order that all 
attending will be able to participate in 
the singing!  We will also be providing 
some ‘hot chocolate’ for the children to 
enjoy.  Do come along and add to the 
ambience of the event. 
Review of Electoral arrangements 
for Denham.  This Consultation is 

about Denham becoming one ward 
instead of three.  The second 
consultation is now open with a closing 
date of Friday 14 December 2018 so 
please visit the South Bucks District 
Council website and submit your view if 
you have one. 
The Scout Hut at Denham Green  

Some of you may remember that we 
were going to use this facility as a hub 
for our ‘Good Neighbour Scheme’ but 
the use of this facility looks like it is 
beyond our reach now due to water 
ingress.  We had money committed by 
our Local Area Funding to assist with 
the refurb but that was only going 
towards our plans to create a disabled 
cloakroom, rip out the kitchen and get 
all the electrics checked.  The water 
damage to the roof will be much too 
costly for us to address unless we can 
get some more funding from elsewhere. 
If you are aware of an  alternative venue 
we could use then please get in touch. 
Knighton Way Lane Playing Area has 

also benefitted from Local Area 

Funding.  The entrance to this play area 
was a bit of a hazard but that has now 
been addressed thanks to the LAF. 
The DAUA -  Denham Allotment 
Users Association  might have only 

been running a short time but they have 
big exciting plans and have already 
forged relationships with outside 
businesses that have been able to 
assist them. 
 
 
The Parish Council meets on the 2nd 

Monday of every month (except 
August) at 19:30 in the Parish Office, 
Rear of Denham Village Memorial Hall, 
Village Road, Denham, and residents 
are always welcome to attend. 
 
Marilyn Heath. Chairman, Denham 
Parish Council 
Our grateful thanks to ‘In and Around 
Denham’ for providing this platform for 
us. 


